
 

 

 
  

 

 
DATE: June 1, 2022 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Carmen Ghysels, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

SUBJECT: 2021-2022 Annual Report from DELAC 
 

PRESENTED BY: Mrs. Carmen Ghysels, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 
 
 

ACTION REQUESTED 

Recommend that the Board takes the DELAC input under advisement and consider it for future policy 

decisions. 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

The District English Learner Advisory Committee (DELAC) advises the district on English Learner 

Programs and Services. The DELAC committee has met monthly this year to receive training, and more 

importantly to advise the district in how to improve programs and services for English Learners. DELAC 

members have offered valuable suggestions throughout the year, and the purpose of this item is to 

synthesize and present their input to the School Board. 

 

RESOURCES REQUIRED: None 

 

PREPARED BY:  Mindi Brenner, Administrative Services Educational Services. 

 

Attachment: 2021-2022 DELAC Presentation 

 

 

 

 

 


